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E2 4. UPDATE ON CHURCH OBSERVER  
 

The Trustees gave consideration to a report by the Governance Officer on the outcome of 

the nomination process for the vacant observer role on the Oban Common Good Fund. 
 
Decision:- 
 

It was agreed to invite both nominees to attend the meeting on 23rd November 2021 to 

observe and discuss various options directly with them. 
 

(Ref:  Report by Governance Officer, dated 4 November 2021, submitted) 
 

E1 3.          NEW APPLICATIONS (CONTINUED)  
 

 4.


